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Subcommittee to Study the Proposed
Accountability System for Principal Officials and Related Issues

Issues raised at the meeting on 11 May 2002 requiring the
Administration's response

Permanent Secretaries

(1) Whether there will be a Permanent Secretary working to the politically
appointed Secretary for the Civil Service under the proposed
accountability system for principal officials; and

(2) Whether the Permanent Secretaries will be required to "sell" 「推銷」
Government policies and if so, how are they to carry out such duty
under the proposed system.
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